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MEMORANDUM  
To: South Delta Region  

From: Derrick Surrette, MAS Executive Director 
Steve Gray, Director of Governmental Affairs 

Date: April 17, 2018  

Re: South Delta Region Visit: Rescheduled  

South Delta Region Visit: Elections for MAS Board of Directors and 
Committees 
MAS will host a South Delta Region meeting beginning at 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, May 3, 2018 in 
Cleveland, MS to hold elections and give a legislative recap. Due to flooding, Supervisors and county 
officials were not able to attend the Capitol Visit that had been scheduled earlier in the year. 

The South Delta Region meeting will be held at the Senator’s Place restaurant during which Director 
of Governmental Affairs, Steve Gray will give a legislative recap of the 2018 Regular Legislative 
Session.  

We will also be holding a business meeting to elect representatives to the MAS Board of Directors, 
Legislative Committee, and Nominating Committee at 10:45 a.m. 

Following the business meeting, MAS will sponsor a luncheon for all South Delta Region 
participants at 11:00 a.m. at the Senator’s Place. 

Senator’s Place Address: 1028 S Davis Ave, Cleveland, Mississippi 38732. 
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